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Addendum to published admission policy for 2021/22 and 2022/23 

As a result of the recent publication of the 2021 Admissions Code by Government, all 
schools are required to amend the definition of “previously looked after children” in their 
admissions policies. The definition now reads: 

“A ‘previously looked after child’ is a child who was looked after, but ceased to 
be so because he or she was adopted, or became subject to a child 
arrangements order or special guardianship order.  Previously looked after 
children also includes those children who appear (to the governing body) to 
have been in state care outside of England and ceased to be in state care as a 
result of being adopted”. 

  

This definition has been approved by the Our Lady of Walsingham Trust Board (as the 
admissions authority for our school), and will apply to admissions from 1st September 2021 
onwards 

 
 


